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 Stephen Reitman OBJ2015/3956/T 28/07/2015  08:55:47 I object to the removal of this tree. It is clearly healthy. Pollarding, which does not appear to have been 

considered, would definitely be a better solution to keep it healthy and within bounds. For that reason 

alone the application must be wrong and should be rejected. The  mature trees in the gardens in 

Lambolle Road and Belsize Park Gardens are a key feature of the area, and  provide undisputed 

environmental as well as aesthetic benefits. They essential to maintaining the character and amenity of 

the area, and under no circumstances should be removed if they do not threaten the houses themselves. 

They obviously have to be kept under control, but that can easily be done without removing them 

altogether.

14 Lambolle Road

NW3 4HP

Page 30 of 32


